«* NEWSLETTER

OAKWELL RISE

Primary Academy

A MESSAGE FROM OUR SCHOOL PRINCIPAL

Welcome back to a new school year. It was wonderful to see so many
children waiting outside on Wednesday as we welcomed everyone back
for Breakfast Club at 8am. The weather has been kind to us as the
children have been able to enjoy the Breakfast Club both inside and
outside.

For our new parents/carers - Welcome to the Oakwell Rise family!

We are slowly releasing information on trips and events for this coming
year - please check the newsletter and Facebook for updates. Next week
we have the Scholastic Book Fair visiting us with half price offers. Make
sure to have a browse in the Breakfast Club or after-school. We will also
be sending out our clubs letter for after-school clubs starting w/c 18th
September.

Enjoy the weather this weekend!
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Please ensure you label any items that come to school with your child's
name and class. This will help us return any missing items to the rightful
owner. Our lost property box is located in the hall and can be checked
during breakfast club and at the end of the school day.

5 TRAVELLING BOOKS

+\': BOOK |FAIR!

LAST YEAR, YOUR SUPPORT HELPED TO DONATE
OVER £5.3M BOOKS TO SCHOOLS NATIONWIDE

[MSCHOLASTIC]|

Mark your calendars because
the Scholastic Traveling Book
Fair is back at Oakwell Rise!

Opening afterschool from
Tuesday 12th September until
Monday 18th September!

The book fair will be open
during breakfast club and
afterschool for children and
parents to browse the books
and purchase.

BOOK FAIR OPENING TIMES
12th Sept - After school

13th Sept - 18th Sept - During
breakfast club and after school

Friday 8th September 2023

AT TENDANCE

Our target is 97%

YEAR 6 95.5%

What a fantastic first week back!
Can we get our first all green week, next
week?

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE
THIS WEEK IS 96.9%

NUMBER OF LATES
THIS WEEK

FREE SCHOOL MEALS

An email has been sent out with
regards to applying for free
school meals. If you require any
support completing the
application, please contact the
school office on 01226 281 943
who will be happy to help.

FRIDAY FEAST
11.09.23

Our first Friday Feast of the
new academic year will be next
Friday. The first treat is £2 and
is a large mallow kebab. If you
would like to reserve one for
your child, please visit Arbor -
Trips and make the payment.



https://www.facebook.com/oakwellriseprimaryacademy/
https://www.facebook.com/oakwellriseprimaryacademy/

Wild Days

A chance for your child to develop their wild skills
'beyond the four walls' developing a variety of skills
such as forest skills, language development, fine and
gross motor skills, keeping safe and understanding
the world around them.

Below is the 23/24 timetable for each year's Wild
Days.

A £3.50 contribution payment must be paid via Arbor,
under trips prior to your child's trip taking place. If
you experience any trouble making payments, please
contact the school office.

Please ensure your child wears old clothes &
trainers/wellies such as joggers, t-shirt, jumpers and
waterproof clothing, as they will be venturing
outdoors in all weathers!

WILD DAY TIMETABLE 23/24

FS2 |YEAR1|YEAR 2|YEAR 3 |YEAR 4 |YEAR 5

03.10.23 03.10.23 | 19.09.23 | 26.09.23 | 26.09.23 | 19.09.23
PM AM PM PM AM AM

30.04.24 | 30.04.24 | 15.04.24 | 23.04.24 | 23.04.24 | 15.04.24
PM AM PM PM AM AM

02.07.24 | 02.07.24 | 16.07.24 | 25.06.24 | 25.06.24 | 16.07.24
PM AM PM PM AM AM

11.06.24
ALL DAY

Barnsley Football |
Development

At Barnsley Academy (Sports Hall)
Farm Road, Barnsley, S70 3DL
Starting on Monday 25™ September 2023

In association with First Kick Football
School years - Reception and Year 1 6:00pm - 6:45pm
School years - Year 2 and Year 3 6:45pm - 7:30pm
School years - Year 4, Year 5 & Year 6 7:30pm - 8:30pm
Dear parents,
Places are now available 1o join a new 12-week football course every Monday at Barnsley Academy. starting 25
September, which is open to both boys and girls.

Our courses teach children correct foatball techniques by FA qualified coaches who have full DBS (CRB) clearance to work
with children. The structure for the course is “FUN through Football,” building confidence for total beginners and moving onto
more complex sessions for experienced players.

We provide a ball per player for the majority of our drills ensuring children get more touches of the ball and improve quicker
than conventional coaching where children are waiting around te have a wrn. The sessions are held inside the fantastic sports
hall so trainers should be worn. Players are also advised to bring a still drink for the session.

The club has links to local junior teams of which players will be able o play for at the weekend. Players who show
advanced ability on the course will be r ded for trials at pr Players who have previously
attended courses are currently playing for Sheffield United, Sheffield Wednesday, Manchester United, Liverpool,
Nottingham Forest, Derby County, Doncaster and Rotherham.

The cost of the course is just over £5 per week, which is payable in two instalments. The first payment of £30 is due when
booking vour child on and the second payment of £40 due at the first session. Parents are encouraged 1o watch the sessions but
are weleome to leave children, as every session is fully supervised.

#NEW TOURNAMENT FORMAT*#
Every four weeks we have a tournament in order for the children to put their new-found skills into practice
with medals and trophies awarded at the end of the course for various categories.

ALL PLAYERS WILL RECEIVE A TROPHY & A MEDAL ut the presentation, which is held on the final week of the
course, Additional trophies will also be awarded in each group from categories including; Best Attitude, Star Player, Most
Improved Player, Most F ising Player and Hardest Working Player.

To book a place for your child please telephone the number below as soon as possible as a

pr— high response is expected. p—
¢ ' Lewis ¢
- TO BOOK PLEASE TELEPHONE ~

0114 698 2794 or 07514 316 534

We cannot guarantee (hat the course will run in consecutive weeks
Please note we have a sirict no refund policy once the course has been booked.

PE TIMETABLE

PE kits need to include a white t-shirt, black shorts and
trainers. For colder weather a sports jumper and joggers.

Please bring your child's PE kit on a Monday morning and
leave it in school for the week to be returned on Friday.

Don't forget to label your child's clothes.
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THURSDAY
SPORTS COACH
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SPORTS COACH

RECEPTION

THURSDAY
SPORTS COACH

FRIDAY
SPORTS COACH

YEAR16& 2

MONDAY
TEACHER LED

THURSDAY
SPORTS COACH

YEAR3 & 4

TUESDAY
TEACHER LED

FRIDAY
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YEAR 5
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TEACHER LED

YEAR 6

FRIDAY SPORTS
COACH

“ JOIN BARNSLEY

YOUTH CHOIR

324

AUDITIONS

FREE OF CHARGE 48

MEMBERSHIP
FEES

FRIDAY
SPORTS COACH

Open to anyone aged 0 - 24 years akd

® Auditions for 7-24 years olds are

relaxed, fun, friendly and FREE

of charge.

Ne auditions required for

0-7 year olds.

Very relaxed auditions in groups -
focused on fun and enjoyment

A fantastic opportunity to joina
waorkd famous organisation
Awonderful way to connect, improve
mental health and wellbeing and be
taught by outstanding leaders

A registered charity with low fees
and bursaries available to ensure
that cost doesn't become a barrier

A LIFE CHANGING UFPDHTUNITY

t bycjoin@gmail.com «

t barnsleyyouthchoir.org for i




30 HOUR
FUNDING

Oakwell Rise Primary Academy is delighted to offer 30 hour funding for children OAKWELL RISE
either starting in Nursery or continuing their Nursery education into this academic Prirmary Acaderny
year, 2022/2023.

We are able to offer the following: .
* 30 hr funded places We are.

15 hr funded places :
The Nursery day will run as follows: Ch | Id Focused
* AM session - 08:30 - 11:30

* PM session - 12:00 - 15:00 N U rtU rl ng

For the full time Nursery children, they will be an additional 30 minutes of lunchtime
where children will need to be provided with a packed lunch from home. The lunch
period will be inclusive within the offer and no further charges will be made. Am bltlous

Admissions to Nursery will be in order of the Date of Birth, regardless of whether
you require 30 hrs or 15hrs. If you wish to apply for a 30hr funded place, you need to
apply online at https://www.gov.uk/get-tax-free-childcare to receive an 11 digit
code.

When you have received an 11 digit code please provide this to the school office by
the 1st December for January intake.

Inspiring todauy, a difference tomorrow §



https://www.gov.uk/get-tax-free-childcare

